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FROM THE AMERICAN PEOPLE

| CENTRAL ASIA

USAID’s Regional Mission in Central Asia and the U.S. Embassy to
Kazakhstan (of which USAID is a part) has received inquiries from
business owners in Kazakhstan regarding the existence of a small
grants program being administered by a Ms. Alina Hakalo of AKELA
LLP. The inquiries indicated that the business owners had signed grant
agreements with Ms. Hakalo providing for a small grant funded by
USAID to the prospective grant recipient in return for transferring
funding to Ms. Hakalo as a down payment.

USAID and the Embassy do not solicit payments in connection with our
grant programs. We would also note that USAID’s Regional Mission in
Central Asia does not have a project titled “USAID Small Grants
Program.” Further, Ms. Alina Hakalo was never been employed by
USAID, nor are we aware of any USAID project involving Ms. Hakalo or
AKELA LLP.

We understand from the inquiries received that this matter has been
referred to local authorities in Kazakhstan for handling.

PernoHanbHaa muccuna USAID B LieHTpanbHoMn A3nm n MoconbCTBo
CLUA B KazaxcTtaHe, yacTtbto KoToporo asasetca USAID, nonyunnm
3anpockl OT BRagenbLes 6M3Heca B KazaxctaHe OTHOCUTENbHO
CYLLECTBOBAHMA NPOrPaMMbl MasblX FPAHTOB, aAMUHUCTPUPYEMOWN T-
Ko AnuHoit Xakano ot TOO «AKEJTA». 3anpocbl yKasbiBaau, 4To
Bnazesblbl 6M3HECA NOANUCLIBA/IN FPAHTOBOE COTTALLEHME C -0
XaKano, NpenocTaBAAoLLEN Manblit rpaHT M3 cpeacts USAID
noTeHLUMa bHOMY NO/y4aTeNto FPaHTa B 0OMeH Ha nepeaayvy cpeacTs
r->kxe Xakano B KayecTse NepBOHaYasibHOro B3HOCA.

USAID m MoconbcTBO He TPebYIoT NnaTeXKel B CBA3KU C HALLMMMU
rPaHTOBLIMW Nporpammamm. Mbl TakKe XoTenn 6bl OTMETUTb, UTO Y
PernoHanbHom muccum USAID B LieHTpanbHOM A3nK HET NPOEKTa NoA
Ha3BaHuMem “USAID Small Grants Program”. bonee Toro, r-ka AnvHa
XaKano HMKorga He aBnanacb pabotHMKom USAID, a Tak»Ke Ham He
M3BECTHO O KaKoM-nnbo npoekTe USAID, npuBaeKatowem r-xy Xakano
nnn TOO «AKEJTA».

Mbl NTOHMMaeM M3 NOYYEHHbIX 3aNPOCOB, YTO AaHHOe Aeno 6bi1o
HaNpPaBAE€HO MECTHbIM BJIACTAM AN PACCMOTPEHMUA.




